
 

   IMPORTANT 

        NOTICE 
 

It has been reported that some students are using the name of University of 

Sahiwal on Social Media Facebook/Twitter with title official page of the 

University of Sahiwal. University of Sahiwal has no such page on any Social 

Media platform. The students are warned to keep themselves away from using 

such pages and posting any kind of stories/comments. If any student is found 

creating/misusing the University name on Social Media it will be considered as 

misconduct and a strict disciplinary action will be taken against the student 

involved which may include the rustication from the university. 

 

From: 

1. Incharge Discipline Committee. 

2. Resident Officer.    

 

 


